
Subject: Commitment to Board Diversity 

Initiatives 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are pleased to announce our renewed commitment to enhancing diversity within our Board 

of Directors. As part of our ongoing efforts to ensure that our leadership reflects the diverse 

perspectives of our stakeholders, we have implemented a series of initiatives aimed at promoting 

diversity and inclusion at the highest levels of our organization. 

These initiatives include: 

• Establishing diversity goals that align with our corporate values. 

• Conducting outreach to underrepresented groups in the recruitment process. 

• Providing training and resources on unconscious bias for current board members. 

• Implementing mentorship programs to support diverse candidates for board roles. 

We believe that a diverse Board not only reflects our commitment to inclusivity but also 

enhances our decision-making process and drives better business outcomes. We are excited 

about the positive changes these initiatives will bring and look forward to your support in 

realizing our vision. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Your Company]  

[Contact Information] 


